
                                                                                                               

 

To:  Recreation and Culture Standing Committee    

From:   Director of Recreation and Culture    

Date:  Dec. 27th, 2022    

Subject:  2022 Civic Awards and Volunteer Dinner   

Please be advised that the 2022 Civic Award recipients and city volunteers will be honoured at the 
Volunteer Dinner held at the Moose Lodge on Thursday, Feb. 9th at 6 pm. The event will be similar 
to past years with a catered meal and evening to recognize the contributions of municipal 
volunteers.  
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


